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Dear Hunt Subscriber, 
 
 The past year was incredibly challenging for us all. Events had to be canceled, 
wearing masks, social distancing, and sanitizing became the new normal. Times were, and 
continue to be tough, both financially as well as emotionally. 
 
 With some adjustments, I’m pleased to announce that The 111th Camden Hunt Horse 
Show will be held on March 21, 2021 at The Dale Thiel Show Ring. Classes will be held 
over the outside course and beautiful longstanding trophies will be awarded.  
 
 In order to make this event successful, your continued help and support is needed.  
 
 Sponsorship levels are: 

• $250- for a Division 
• $100- Gold 
• $  50- Silver 
• $  25- Bronze 

 
 Sponsorship checks may be mailed to: Mrs. J. B. Cantey 
  193 Hermitage Farm Road 
  Camden, SC 2020 
 
 The Camden Hunt Horse Show remains one of the most prestigious shows in 
Camden, and I’m excited to chair it once again. 
 
 To be a show volunteer, please contact me by telephone at: 803-420-6860; or by 
email at: bothbays@yahoo.com. 
 
 Thank you, and I look forward to seeing you at the show! 
 
  Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 Amy Cantey MFH 
  Chairperson 

 


